Westwood SEPAC

SPECIAL EDUCATION PARENT ADVISORY COUNCIL

Tuesday June 9, 2020
7:30-8:30pm

Please join us for a virtual parent
meeting using Zoom Video
Conferencing.

Our plan is to meet every other week on Tuesdays from 7:30-8:30pm
during the period of school closure.

The purpose of the group is to connect with other Westwood parents
around topics related to raising a child with a disability, supporting each
other during this difficult time and comparing notes on how remote
learning is going for your family.

All Westwood parents are welcome and you can join as many sessions
as you'd like. We ask that whatever parents share during a meeting is
confidential, not to be discussed outside of the group.

RSVP: westwoodsepac@gmail.com or on the Facebook Event
Instructions for joining the meeting will be emailed to you.

Join our closed Facebook Group: Westwood SEPAC-Special Education Parent Advisory Council
To volunteer, questions, or submit ideas email: westwoodsepac@gmail.com
Board: Megan Brenk & Meggan Flaherty, Co-chairs ¢ Aravind Movva, Secretary ¢ Jennifer Ellis, Treasurer

Westwood SEPAC www.westwoodsepac.org
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